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Thank you so much for your letter of 18th October and for your
telegram.

We look forward very much to seeing you in the first week of
December. Might I suggest that you arrive on Monday, 1st December
and give your first lecture on the following day, and the second
lecture on Thursday, 4th December? I will make the necessary
arrangements in the University.

It will be a great pleasure to welcome you here.

Professor J. Vicens Vives,
Centro de Estudios Historicos
Universidad de Barcelona,
BARCELONA, Spain.

Internacionales,
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